
From: Melissa Meise 
Subject: Proposed mud bog on riverside road pouce coupe  

Message Body: 
Hi I won't be able to make the meeting in fsj on April 18/24. I live at 209 riverside road 
I would like to voice my concerns regarding the mud bog application. My concerns are as 
follows 
1 lack of available space on the proposed property for parking, camping, partakers, 
concession, ect. 
2 security as individuals will need to adhere to fitting conduct and provincial rules ie fire 
bans 
3 brush fire risks. Currently NE bc is a stage 5 drought, w firebans in place. What is the 
contingency plan for brush fire/forest fire. Most of the surrounding properties are tinder dry 
brush. A carelessly discarded cigarette butt, an ATV, a spark of any kind could ignite easily 
and devastate the area as the Donnie creek wildfire showed last yr. How will this risk be 
mitigated and immediate response plan to such risk as bc currently has 100 active 
wildfires today (April 15) 
I would like these concerns read into the minutes of the meeting please. Thank you 
Melissa  

-- 
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Peace River Regional District 
(https://prrd.bc.ca)  
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